
STARTING NOVEMBER 12 
Poison Creek Road, from Minke 

Road to Wilton Access Road

Council is upgrading a section of Poison 
Creek Road, between the Minke Road and 

Wilton Access Road intersections. 

The work is expected to start on November 
12 and continue for approximately eight 
weeks. Road users are advised to expect 
changed traffic conditions, including minor 

delays, while the work is ongoing.

Please obey signage and drive slowly past 
the works site. Thank you for your patience 

while we improve your infrastructure. 
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